
 
 
 
Dear < name >, 
 
You and I are at a critical point in our fight to Audit the Fed, and time 
is running out.  
 
I'm counting on you to take action today to help pass Audit the Fed and 
put it on President Obama's desk for his signature.  
 
Like you, I badly want to win this fight and finally expose the Federal 
Reserve to the American people.  
 
But that won't happen without your help. So please read C4L President 
John Tate's email below and take action IMMEDIATELY.  
 
For Liberty,  
 

 
Senator Rand Paul  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Dear < name >,  
 
Ben Bernanke and his out-of-control bankster cronies seem determined to 
drive our economy straight off a cliff and destroy our dollar in the 
process.  
 
If you saw the Fed put its foot on the gas announcing QE3 last week, you 
could hardly come to any other conclusion.  
 
Even after the QE1 and QE2 FAILURES, the Fed is back to its old tricks 
and pumping even more money into our economy – to the tune of $40 BILLION 
per month.  
 
Indefinitely. There's no end in sight.  
 
< name >, it's up to you and me to stop the madness and strip the Fed's 
corruption naked before the American people by finally auditing the 
Federal Reserve.  
 
That's why I'm counting on you to please sign your Action Fax 
Authorization Form IMMEDIATELY.  
 
By signing your form, you'll allow me to flood the U.S. Senate – 
including Harry Reid's office – with faxes from good folks like you 
DEMANDING passage of Audit the Fed.  
 
But with the U.S. Senate likely to recess after next weekend, this may be 
our last opportunity in this Congress.  
 
The good news is, Senator Rand Paul is working feverishly right now to 
bring Audit the Fed to the Senate floor.  
 
But success or failure in this fight depends on the support of grassroots 
activists like you from all across the country.  
 
As you know, nearly 75% of the American people support an audit of the 
Federal Reserve.  
 
And as recently as 2010 – when he was facing a tough reelection – Senator 
Reid stated he supported a Federal Reserve audit!  
 
But when Audit the Fed recently passed the U.S. House, Harry Reid 
immediately declared there would be NO Senate vote on auditing the Fed.  
 
But control of the U.S. Senate is up for grabs this November.  
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So it's up to you and me to send a message to the U.S. Senate: Go against 
the wishes of nearly 75% of the American people, and find a new job.  
 
So please, help send a loud-and-clear message to the U.S. Senate by 
signing your Action Fax Authorization Form IMMEDIATELY.  
 
And if possible, I hope you'll agree to your generous contribution of 
$500, $250, $100, $50, $35, or whatever you can afford.  
 
Every dollar you give will help me mobilize more Americans to WIN this 
fight.  
 
Your Action Fax - along with hundreds of thousands of others - will prove 
to Harry Reid that the American people are FED up and want to see a 
bright public spotlight shined on the Federal Reserve.  
 
But as I told you, time is running out.  
 
And if you and I are going to win, it's going to take your generous and 
IMMEDIATE support.  
 
So please sign your Action Fax Authorization Form and make your most 
generous contribution of $500, $250, $100, $50, $35 – or whatever you can 
afford - IMMEDIATELY.  
 
In Liberty,  
 

 
John Tate 
President  
 
P.S. Senator Rand Paul is working feverishly right now to force a vote on 
Audit the Fed.  
 
But his success or failure will depend on how much pressure you and I can 
apply to Harry Reid's office and the rest of the U.S. Senate over the 
next few days.  
 
So please sign your Action Fax Authorization Form and make your most 
generous contribution of $500, $250, $100, $50, $35 – or whatever you can 
afford - IMMEDIATELY!  
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